
Tenure-Track Math Positions 

The Department of Mathematics at Georgia College & State University invites 

applications for two tenure-track positions at the rank of Assistant Professor.  For one of 

these positions, a Ph.D. in mathematics or a closely related field is required and the area 

of expertise is open.  For the second position, a Ph.D. in mathematics education or 

mathematics is required and the successful candidate for this position will be expected to 

teach both mathematics and mathematics education courses in the department.  The 

Department of Mathematics seeks colleagues engaged in scholarship, service, and 

especially teaching and who are committed to the mission of a public liberal arts 

university. Excellence in teaching, scholarly activity, and service are requirements for 

promotion and tenure. Salary will be commensurate with experience and qualifications. 

Employment will begin August 1, 2011. 

 

More information about these positions is available at https://www.gcsujobs.com.  All 

applications must be submitted electronically via that website.  Review of applications 

will begin November 1, 2010 and will continue until the positions are filled.  Georgia 

College & State University, a member institution of the University System of Georgia, is 

the state’s designated public liberal arts university. 

 

 GCSU is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 


